
Please Run the Notice of Public Hearing Ad in the 
Thursday Nov. 21, 2024 North Cass Herald Newspaper

Raymore City Council

The Raymore City Council will hold a public hearing in the City Council 
Chambers of City Hall, 100 Municipal Cir, Raymore, Missouri on Monday, 
December 9, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. on the following item:

● An application filed by Pamela Hatcher and Beth Plunkett,
requesting the vacation of approximately 120 feet (length) of an
existing 14-foot wide alley located on Block 14 of the Original Plat
of the City of Raymore. The north-south oriented alley is located
between Washington Street and Franklin Street, South of Plum
Street, and abuts the properties located at 303-307 Washington
Street and 105 E. Olive Street.

The public is encouraged to attend the meeting. Additional information
regarding the application, overall site plan and staff report are available for
public inspection in the office of the Development Services Department. For
additional information please contact the department at 816-331-1803.


